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DATE: February 10, 2005 

TO: Financial Services Committee 

RE: Police School Liaison Program 
 

During the 2005 Budget Workshop, City Council communicated that they would like to 
have the police representation in the Rochester Community Schools Police Liaison 
Program, more closely match the community composition in the student population.  
This proportionate representation would most likely mean replacing one Rochester 
Officer with an Oakland County Deputy from the Rochester Hills substation.  Currently, 
there are two Rochester Officers in the program, with Rochester students making up 
approximately 10% of the population. 
 
I informed the Council that there is an agreement between RCS, Oakland Township, 
Rochester, and Rochester Hills that would need to be amended in order to accomplish 
this change.  Since there is an agreement in place, Council requested that this issue be 
addressed prior to the 2006 budget season.   
 
Please find the Amended 6/2/99 Amended Agreement for Police School Liaison 
Program attached, should you wish to discuss this further. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment: Amended 6/2/99 Agreement Police –School Liaison Program  
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